
 

  

 

 
 
SATURDAY, March 25h                     
         8:30 A.M.        + Joan DiPalma 
       Req. by Anne Byrne 
               4:30 P.M. + Jean Pollard and Paula Loughran 
                                          Req. by the LeRose Family 
SUNDAY, March 26th     Fourth Sunday in Lent    
    8:00 A.M  People of the Parish 
              10:30 A.M          + Richard Scott and Wesley Wilson 
                                          Req. by the Scott Family 
MONDAY, March 27th                          
        8:00 A.M.     + Warren Schiff 
                                Req. by the Montrose Family 
TUESDAY, March 28th            
                 8:00 A.M.     + George Pallace  
                                          Req. by Maryanne & John Eng  
WEDNESDAY, March 29th                                                
 8:00 A.M.  + John & Katherine Lenio 
                                      Req. by John & Gert Lenio 
THURSDAY, March 30th                   
                 8:00 A.M.     + John Pfaff 
                               Req. by Montrose Family 
FRIDAY, March 31st    
                 7:00 P.M.  Stations of the Cross 
                 7:30 P.M.         + Paula Loughran 
                                          Req. by Nugent & Puntar Families 
SATURDAY, April 1st                     
         8:30 A.M.        In Honor of Blessed Virgin Mary  
       Req. by Renna Meyer 
               4:30 P.M. + Paula Loughran  
                                          Req. by her Mother and Family 
SUNDAY, April 2nd      Fifth Sunday in Lent    
    8:00 A.M  People of the Parish 
              10:30 A.M          + James McClusky 
                                          Req. byMarie G. Regino and Family 
 
IF YOU HAVE ARRANGED FOR A MASS TO BE SAID, WE 
REMIND YOU THAT IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BRING UP 
THE GIFTS– PLEASE SEE THE USHERS BEFORE MASS 
BEGINS.  THANK YOU. 

  PLEASE PRAY FOR AN INCREASE IN VOCATIONS. 
******************************************************    
        PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SAFETY OF ALL LAW 
ENFORCEMENT PERSONNEL. 
 

 
PRAYER REQUESTS 
 Betty Cambalik, MaryAnn Herzog, Peggy Napolitano, Anthony 
Lassiter, Stewart Glenn, Gloria Sorrentino, Frank Alonzo, 
Richard Continanzi.  Mary Verdi, Rich Carlson, Andrew Avellino, 
Hunter Caswell, Annette Palmer, Nancy Bedard, Gil Senescu, 
Carmen Esposito, Robert DiFazio 
             If you know of someone in need of prayer - please let us 
know by calling the rectory.  
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE REPOSE OF THE SOUL OF 
DORA CAROLAN. 

 

MEMORIALS  

Janet & Carmine Mele have given this week’s Bread & Wine in 
loving memory of Ignazio Larosa. 
 

Arrangements for Memorials can be made in the rectory office.  
You may call or stop in. 
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION:   
      LECTORS,  EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS AND 
ALTAR SERVERS… 
 
A Holy Week sign-up sheet has been posted in the 
Sacristy.  Please sign-up if you are available to serve 
during Holy Week. 
 

 
 LECTORS 

 
03/25                   4:30 p.m.       Ann Gulbrandsen 
03/26                   8:00  a.m.      Lori Youssefbaik    
03/26                  10:30 a.m.      Lisa Betanzos 
04/01                   4:30 p.m.       Paul Vinett 
04/02                   8:00  a.m.      Kathleen Fowler    
04/02                  10:30 a.m.      Jamie Hoyt 
 
  
       EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF EUCHARIST 
 
03/25 4:30 p.m.  Renne Meyer, Peter LeRose, Paul  
                                             Vinett 
03/26            8:00 a.m.         Mario Alonzo, Kathleen Fowler,  
                                            Janet Betanzos 
                             Morans: Mario Alonzo 
03/26          10:30 a.m.        Ed & Gladys Collins, Need  
                                            Volunteer   
04/01 4:30 p.m.  Renna Meyer, Peter LeRose,  
                                            Marguerite Violante 
04/02          8:00 a.m.          Cathy Naclerio, Ginny Gravatt,  
                                            Mario Alonzo 
                              Morans: Cathy Naclerio 
04/02         10:30 a.m.         Alice Heidecker, Jamie Hoyt, Need   
                                            Volunteer 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
 

03/25             4:30 p.m.    Devin Egan, Need Volunteer  
03/26             8:00 a.m.     Frank Seelmann, Darius Youssefbaik,  
                                          Olivia Lowery, Travis Titmas 
03/26           10:30 a.m.    Roseanna Perillo, Jessie Timm 
04/01             4:30 p.m.    Danielle & John Reynolds 
04/02            8:00 a.m.    Frank Seelmann, Olivia Lowery, Travis  
                                         Titmas, Jack Cook 
03/19           10:30 a.m.    Jessie Timm 
 
 

ATTENDANCE & COLLECTION –  
March 18 & 19   

 
Attendance   267    ( 235  Adults –  32 Children) 

Collection: $3291.00       Fuel: $20.00 
 

ST. CHARLES FOUR SEASON CLUB 

Tenth week’s Winner: Diane Carlson 

Stations of the Cross will be held every Friday in 

Lent at 7 pm followed by Mass at 7:30 pm.  There 

will be NO morning Mass on Fridays during 

Lent. 

FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT   MARCH  26TH
   2017 



 

  FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT 

 

 First Reading: 1 Samuel 16:1b, 6-7, 10-13a  

In seeking a King for the Israelites, Samuel traveled to Jesse 

of Bethlehem, who had seven sons. Commanded by God to 

ignore the elder sons, Samuel anointed the youngest, David.  

  

Second Reading: Ephesians 5:8-14  

Paul exhorts the Ephesians to live as “children of light” in 

goodness and truth and to avoid evil deeds “done in 

darkness.”  

  

Gospel: John 9:1-41  

Jesus performs the miracle of giving sight to the man born 

blind. Because Jesus performed this miracle on the 

Sabbath, the Pharisees called him a “sinner,” but the blind 

man said, “He is a prophet.” Jesus later reveals to the blind 

man that He is the Son of Man.  

 

A FRESH PERSPECTIVE ON THE SUNDAY READINGS 

HIS WORD TODAY by Rev. William J. Reilly 

 “There was a time when you were in darkness but now you 

are light in the Lord. Well, then, live as children of light. 

Light produces every kind of goodness, and justice and 

truth…. Then he told him, ‘Go wash in the pool of Siloam.’ 

(This name means ‘One who has been sent.’”) 

With the coming of spring, days become longer and darkness 

fades. St. Paul tells his readers that they are children of the 

light. Jesus told us we are the light of the world. We recognize 

our role through our good works, our efforts to make a just 

society, and walking with Jesus who is the way, truth and life. 

How common it is for us to look for a place to charge our 

telephones, renew the power in our ipad, or charge our battery. 

Sadly people fight to plug their charger and renew their 

telephone, computer or game. Lent is to produce the same 

effect. The light can become stronger as we strive for goodness, 

justice and truth. Lent is meant to restore power, or grace, fully. 

Lent is our opportunity to be and remain connected. We are to 

be charged by the Lord and radiate His presence. 

 

                   
 

AT MASS… 
          BE SILENT, BE THOUGHTFUL, BE 

REVERENT, FOR THIS IS THE LORD’S HOUSE!  

BEFORE MASS, SPEAK TO GOD.  DURING MASS, 

LET GOD SPEAK TO YOU.  AFTER MASS, SPEAK 

TO ONE ANOTHER. 

 

 

    CANDLE OF REMEMBRANCE 
We acknowledge the donation of our Paschal 
Candle in loving memory of Edward Byrne by his 
wife.  
This Pascal Candle is lit during Sunday Mass from 
Easter through Ascension Thursday.  It also burns 
brightly at every Baptism and at every Funeral 
Mass.  
 

ANNUAL PALM FUNDRAISER  

 
       Decorated palm will be sold this weekend 
before and after all Masses on the Church porch. 
       Please support this fundraiser and purchase 
your palm crosses here at St. Charles. 
       As always we thank you for your continued 
support of our parish. 
       Need more information please call Donna at 

883-5823. 

 

BISHOP’S OVERSEAS COLLECTION – 

TODAY -  Catholic Relief Service 

In keeping with the theme "Help Jesus in Disguise," 

the funds collected through the CRS Collection 

support vital Catholic programs that share in the 

Catholic mission of promoting the sacredness of 

human life and the dignity of the human person.   

LENTEN TAIZE 

PRAYER SERVICE 

The Family of St. Charles Borromeo 

Church in Gardiner, NY invites you to 

attend a Lenten Taize Prayer Service on Thursday 

March 30, 2017 at 7 pm.  It is a wonderful way to pray 

and praise the Lord.  Come and receive a blessing! 

 
        Anyone wishing to sing in our up-coming Lenten 
Taize Prayer Service, or for our Easter Masses, must 
attend choir practice, which is held on Sunday mornings 
from 9 am to 10 am.  We are always accepting new choir 
members – Please join us. 
 
 
 



Parent Seminars 

  
Our Religious Education program is offering a series 
of parent seminars to deepen parents’ 
understanding of the Catholic faith and help them 
develop stronger communication & relationships 
with their children and spouses. 
 
Please join us in our parish hall 9 am – 10:20 am 
for seminars in the series: 
 
April 23 ~ The “Holy Ground” of Family Life 
April 30 ~ Prayer & Spirituality 
 
Mrs. Virginia Brown, Social Worker, Family 
Therapist, and Catholic Mother of 4 is presenting 
seminars.  Mrs. Brown has over 30 years of 
experience working with the Church, presenting on 
numerous topics related to parenting, faith formation 
and spirituality.  
For more information and to let us know if you willl 
be attending Contact Christina Wynn, CRE: 
st.charlesborromeo.CRE@gmail.com 
 

 
DEFENSIVE DRIVING CLASS 
Will be held on APRIL 18TH  in our parish hall 
9 am – 4 pm 

Call Jean LeRose 564-1153 to register. 

 
 

   Faith is the realization of what 
is hoped for and evidence of things not seen.  
Enhance your faith by spiritual reading from 
our Library.  READ, RETURN OR PASS IT ON. 

    KNIGHTS CORNER:   

*************************************************************** 
If you are thinking of joining the Knights or have any 
questions please contact Ray at 564-7867.  He would be 
glad to provide you with information. 

 
REMINDER 
                 BEGINNING NEXT WEEK…. 
 
There will be no Mass on Tuesdays until 
December 5th. 

 

 

St. Charles Borromeo Parish 
would like to offer: 

 
 

As an extension of our Religious Education 
Program, 

we’d like to begin offering 1 week of Vacation Bible 
School Summer Camp  
for children ages 4 – 10 

(One week in July – Mornings from 9AM-Noon: 
Exact dates TBD) 

 
But we can’t do it without YOU:  

 
Here’s What We’ll Need: 

¶ Volunteers to join our planning committee 
 

¶ Volunteers to be VBS camp leaders for 1 
week (mornings 9-Noon) 

 

¶ Volunteers to be camp support staff 
member (help with set up, check in/check 

out, clean up, etc) 
 

PLEASE JOIN US ON  
SATURDAY,  MARCH 25TH  

AT 9:30 AM IN THE PARISH HALL 
 
Please contact: Christina Wynn, CRE: 
st.charlesborromeo.CRE@gmail.com for 
more information. 
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